

Lincoln Public Schools

Ballfield Road Lincoln, Massachusetts 01773 781-259-9402 • FAX: 781-259-9246

> Patricia Kinsella Assistant Superintendent of Schools

To: School Committee From: Patricia Kinsella

Re: Preview of Summer Curriculum Work and Professional Development

Date: June 22, 2017

Faculty and administrators have developed over thirty distinct work and professional development projects for this summer, almost twice the number of projects that took place last year. Faculty will be working and studying for a combined total of almost 370 days, representing an extraordinary commitment to professional development and the development of the district's instructional program. We salute Lincoln Public Schools faculty for their commitment.

We are grateful, also, for the generous support of the Lincoln School Foundation towards several projects taking place this summer. Without funding from the LSF, these projects simply would not have been possible.

The curriculum writing workshops led by Steven Levy will include 12 different projects, three of which are funded by the LSF and will focus on developing integrated curriculum for the newly-opened Muster Field Boardwalk.

We look forward to sharing the results of this summer's work with the School Committee in September.

Please see the following page for a list of this summer's PD and curriculum work projects.